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To preserve the real legacy and meaning of Oregon for our children and 

grandchildren, we must dedicate funds to efficiently preserve at-risk species before 

they require extraordinary means for survival. This small tax increase will have little 

impact on working Oregonians, but will do so much to keep intact what makes our 

State great. Please support HB 2977. 

 

Thank you. 


